
 

MOOR PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 

TUESDAY 5TH & THURSDAY 7TH OCTOBER 
 

Please arrive at 9:30am or 10:30am on either day 
 

Is your child due to start school in September 2022 or are they turning 3 in 

the next year? 

If so, you are very welcome to come along and find out more about our School 

and Nursery. 

 

No appointment necessary just come and visit us. 


